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Craig, Sondra

From: marina paquette <mcp9931@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2024 6:45 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: In support of the resolution File#24-0701

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from mcp9931@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
To whom it concerns, 
I am wriƟng this on behalf of my sister Virginia (Ginny) Kreyer and her life partner Rick Warren.They live currently at the address 
of 4806 Rivercrest Rd., LaCrosse, Wisconsin. They both have lived, worked, and reƟred in the city of LaCrosse.. 
My sister Ginny worked 1979-2012 at the University of LaCrosse, serving with honor and disƟncƟon. In reƟrement they remain 
acƟve members of the community and church, with volunteer work, conƟnuing to serve even now. 
Their hobbies include various arts, craŌs, bird watching, gardening, cars, camping, and kayaking.These acƟviƟes drew them to 
the area they now live, providing them proximity to the nature they love. 
In this place they call home, over the past  18 years, they have contributed to their surroundings by planƟng many trees and 
beauƟful flower gardens.carefully maintaining, adding  to each year,and sharing with others.  They have made many updates and 
improvements to their home over the years including recently adding a new furnace and appliances. 
Ginny and Rick are now in their late 70's. This Ɵme in their lives, aŌer all they  have worked for, should be a Ɵme of rest, and at 
minimum a Ɵme of security in days to come. 
During these 18 years of leasing with Rivercrest Mobile Home Court, they have been conscienƟous tenants and always compliant 
with their lease terms. UnƟl recently they were never provided the fact that the property they lived on was owned  by the City of 
LaCrosse. This is 18. years of not being informed!  AddiƟonally, they were NEVER informed they must relocate, unƟl recently.  It is 
then that they first learned of the discussions going back several years between the City and the court management regarding 
lease terms between those two parƟes. Ginny, Rick and others are now vicƟms due to the decision rendered by the City and of 
not being properly informed by the court management from the beginning. 
Please, I ask you to reconsider and reverse the decision of forcing them to vacate the property. The decision, as it stands now, has 
resulted in puƫng everything they have and worked for in jeopardy. These are people,not pawns in a business deal. This would 
be a cruel injusƟce to innocent people. 
 
"At the best, man is the noblest of all animals, seperated from law and jusƟce he is the worst" -Winton Churchill 
 
 
Marina PaqueƩe 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


